Meeting of the Waupun Drift Jumpers Snowmobile Club
Monday January 18th, 2021 @ 7:30 pm
At the Chester Town Hall
Food at 7:00 pm
Hello Everyone! 

     Another new year is upon us and still the trails are closed.  Winter is not over yet! Hopefully we will get some additional snow soon.   Some club news notes are as follows: the Winter Raffle tickets (prizes in cash are: 1st $1,000, 2nd $500, 3rd $250, 4th $200, 5th 150, 6th $100, 7th and 8th are $75, and 9th-11th are $50.00) will be here soon.  We are asking that if you want some and are not able to connect with someone who has tickets please let us know.  WE CANNOT MAIL THEM OUT!  Another option is for you to mail us a check made out to the Waupun Drift Jumpers (send it to P.O. Box 57 Waupun WI, 53963) for the number of tickets you would like and we would fill them out and send you the stub in return!  Cost of a ticket is $5.00 or you can purchase 5 tickets for $20.00.  Please buy/sell them to help offset the costs of running the Tucker and the Pisten Bully to keep the trails YOU ride on nice and smooth!  This is one of our bigger fund raisers for the club. Any tickets that are NOT sold should be returned to an officer so that they can be purchased by someone else.  The winners will be drawn on February 27th, when we plan to have our Winter Jam at Bridges at The Rock in Waupun. We have not discussed yet all of the details of the event so please come to the meeting and help us determine that! COVID-19 may be a limiting factor but maybe we can improvise!  Bring your Ideas. Let us know if you can help.    The FDL County ride will be held Saturday Feb. 20th, 2021. It will be hosted by the Dotyville Drifters, more details to follow.  In case you don’t have the trail status numbers readily available here they are again:  Dodge County is (920)386-3705 and FDL County is (920)929-6840.   Contact me for scholarships available through the Dodge County Association of Snowmobile Clubs. They are due by April 13th, 2021. The DCASC and the AWSC both have a Snowmobiler of the Year contest that club members can sign others up for. Our club ride to the Mecan River Inn near Richford is planned to be Jan. 29th, 30th and 31st. Call them at (715)228-2555 to reserve a room.  We hope to have the Winter Raffle tickets at the meeting, more details on the above mentioned events and we hope to see you there.

Butch Guenther, Secretary
